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Donna Van Buren <DonnaV@fuse.net>
Wednesday, January 20, 2010 9:36 PM
secretary <secretary@C FTC. gov>
’Regulation of Retail Forex’

To The CFTC, I would like to address this new rule you want to put in effect the 10 to 1
leverage. The identification # RIN 3038-AC61. I don’t feel you should even have the right
to do this. We are all adults that do this trading, We should have the right to decide the
leverage we want to use. If you do this you will take away the ability to trade for most of us.
We don’t all have the huge trading accounts that the big company’s have. Tell me is it the
Governments goal to keep us all down. I don’t get it you keep finding ways to mess with
the little people. Sincerely Donna J VanBuren Milford,Ohio 45150 E-Mail
donnav@fuse, net


